
Happy Thanksgiving Everyone 

 

 

 

The board would like to extend our thanks to the residents who have been driving in a 

respectful manner with their ATV’s as well as obeying stop signs. It is appreciated. 

Please do not create “new roads” if driving your ATV on the resort. The grass area will 

not regenerate.  Everyone is pleased to see younger drivers using the back trails rather 

than the roads in populated areas. 

 

 We had placed a sign on the mile communicating the existing by-law pertaining to off 

road and ATV vehicles. The by-law indicated on the sign has been in force since the 

resort was built. The sign cost the residents approximately $500.00. The sign was up for a 

day and then was removed by persons unknown. If you still have the sign please return it 

to the recycling centre no questions asked.  

 

We have been completing maintenance around the resort. All of the hedges have been 

trimmed. You will see culling of dead trees and diseased trees later this month. 

Depending on costs we may replant trees in small groups in areas where the chance of 

survival is greater. We are continuing our work on decommissioning the dry dump, some 

maintenance on the caretakers’ home, the water intake and campground bathroom repairs 

and upkeep. 

 

The metal garbage bin has been removed until spring. 

 

If you have a fishing hut by the garden please inspect your hut. There has been damage 

and some are in need of repair. Please place your unit number on your shack by 

November 15th so we know who to contact should further damage occur. 

 

We tabled our by-law discussion at our last meeting and will be discussing in a future 

meeting. We will keep you posted. 

 

 

Board of Directors 


